
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
August 23, 1921 
 
A regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction was called to order at 4:00 o'clock P.M. with Mayor 
Cherrington presiding. The Commissioners present were 
Cherrington, Garber, Peck and Blackstone. City Attorney Tupper 
was present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
A petition signed by E.T. Wasso and others requesting that the 
fire limits be extended west on Main St. was presented and read. 
Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber that 

the petition be accepted and filed for future reference. Motion 
carried. 
 
A proposed ordinance entitled "An ordinance levying a special 
assessment on certain real estate in Grand Junction, for benefits 
conferred by the water works of said city", was introduced and 
read. Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner 
Blackstone, that the proposed ordinance be passed for 
publication. The motion being put, upon call of roll the 
Commissioners voted as follows: Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; 
Peck, yea; Blackstone, yea. All the Commissioners voting yea, the 
motion was declared carried. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Blackstone 

that the following bill be allowed. 
 
 

33212 Water Fred Strankman $15.79 Damages to Ford car. 

33213 General Mrs. F. Gilley 5.00 Repairs to flags. 

 
 
The motion being put, upon call of roll the Commissioners voted 
as follows: Cherrington, yea; Garber, yea; Blackstone, Yea; Peck, 
yea. All the Commissioners voting yea, the motion was declared 
carried and warrants drawn for the separate amounts. 
 
Upon motion of Commissioner Peck, second by Commissioner Garber, 
the meeting adjourned. 

 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
Act. City Clerk 
 


